
 

 

   

 

Liquor Bulletin  
Third Party Payment Processors (TPPs) 
 

February 2, 2021 

 
 
This bulletin is to advise liquor licensees of an amendment to AGLC’s Liquor 
Licensee Handbook and Retail Liquor Store Handbook. 
 
Effective immediately, licensees are able to use listed TPPs for liquor payments to 
AGLC.   
 
The amended policy is located in Section 6.6 of the Liquor Licensee Handbook and 
Section 5.7 of the Retail Liquor Store Handbook, and it may be accessed on 
AGLC’s website at aglc.ca 
 
In addition, the payment options page on AGLC’s website has been updated to 
reflect this additional payment option.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact AGLC’s Finance Division at 
onlinebankingapplications@aglc.ca. 
 

 


